
August 23, 2012         

  
City Council  

Committee Report   
 

To:   Mayor & Council 
Fr:   Tara Rickaby, Planning Administrator 

Re:    Request to name street – Lougheed Subdivision   
 

Recommendation: 
THAT the City of Kenora hereby names the road, as described as “Road A” on the draft plan of 

subdivision associated with S02/11 Lougheed (Ross M. Johnson Surveying Ltd. August 3, 2011), 

Lougheed Drive.  

    

 Background: 
On October 25, 2011, the Kenora Planning Advisory Committee gave draft approval to Wm. 

Lougheed Trucking for ten lots, a block and a road to be developed.  Condition 5, of the 

approval is  “ That the street(s) shall be named to the satisfaction of the City of Kenora Council 

through the Property and Planning Committee and the name be endorsed through a City By-

law”. 

 

On August 10, 2012, the City received a letter requesting that Council considers naming the 

road “Lougheed Drive”. 

  

 
Budget:   N/A 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: Notice by agenda of Property 

and Planning Committee and Council, Chief Building Official, Property Owner. 


